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  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

Flamingos 

 
Gold – Freya, Oliva, Evie-Rose, Bella, Poppy, Teddy, Elsa, Amelia, Tommy, Isaac 

 

Kingfishers 

 
Gold –  Jack, Matilda, Dylan, Kitty, Henry, Jude 

Good Work – Sydney, Farrah 

 

Jackdaws 

 
Gold – Ellison, Kian, Jack, Eleanor A, Ben, Juliet, Thomas 

Good Work – Poppy, Katie 

Accelerated Reader – Ben, Oliver, Harrison, Jake, Eleanor, Evelyn, Ellison, Holly 

 
 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2019-20 is 97%) 

Last year we achieved 96% an improvement of 1% from the year before. 
 
 

Flamingos 98.5% Kingfishers 94.7% Jackdaws 99.2% Hummingbirds 98.2%   5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 97.6%  

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

 

Flu Immunisation Whole School 15th November. Letter attached.  Please note that 

the portal will close on 7th November.  Please action, if you have not done so already. 

 

Guy Fawkes Lunch 5th November  We will be having a special themed Guy Fawkes lunch 

for the children.  Pre-booking not necessary. £2.20 per child. See attached details. 
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School Disco 8th November KS1 (R-Yr 2) 3.15 to 4.15 p.m. KS2 (Yrs 3-6) 4.15 to 

5.15 p.m.   

 

If your child / children would like to attend please complete the attached slip (printed copy 

has also been sent out today in book bags) and return to the school along with payment. 

For families new to the school, the format is that the first hour of the disco is for KS1, 

whilst KS2 can attend film club and have some snacks whilst they wait (optional if you would 

rather collect from school and return an hour later).  

The second hour of the disco is for KS2, whilst KS1 relax and have a snack in film club (also 

optional if you would rather collect straight after the disco). 

Prices are as follows: 

Disco: per child £3.50 (child must be dropped off just before or picked up just after the 

disco) 

Disco and film club: per child £4.00 (Club available for the hour your child is not in the disco) 

 

As always we can only run the disco if we have enough volunteers - on the whole this would 

usually just involve keeping an eye on proceedings and serving snacks. Please indicate on your 

childs disco invite slip if you can help out (even if just for half). Your support would be much 

appreciated. 

 

Thank you on behalf of the Friends. 
 

Zumba We are delighted that afterschool Zumba will be continuing until 9th December for 

the whole school.  Please see attached form for completion.  Please return with monies in a 

named envelope to the Office.  Thank you. 

 

Fireworks Safety and Parent Café 1st November  
 

Parents’ Evening 12th and 13th November   We will be providing a crèche until 6 p.m. 

for the period of your appointment only.  Cost will be 50p per child and must be paid on the 

evening.  Funds will from the crèche will be used to buy resources for the school. 

Unfortunately, due to health and safety reasons we are unable to look after any child under 

the age of 4. Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 

Teacher Led Afterschool Clubs These will be continuing after half term.  Please note 

that we have spaces available in Zumba (whole school) on a Monday and Multisports on a 

Wednesday for Years 1 to 4.  Please let the Office know if your child wishes to participate in 

these clubs. 

 

Aldi vouchers We are collecting Team GB stickers.  For every £30 or more you spend from 

6th September to 3rd November you will receive a Team GB sticker.  See letter in your child’s 

bag. 

 

Wellies and Coats Could you please ensure that your child has their wellies in school at all 

times and now the weather is turning colder, please make sure they have a winter/waterproof  

coat to wear. 



 

Afterschool Club forms Don’t forget to complete an afterschool club form if you wish 

your child to attend the paid club as we have a limited number of spaces.  Thank you. 

 

Half term holidays We hope you have a lovely break and we look forward to seeing you all 

on Monday 28th October. 

 

Parking When you drop off and pick up your child from school, please do so with due car and 

attention and do not put others at risk.  Please do not park inconsiderately, block residents’ 

drives, use their drives for turning or park dangerously near to the junctions.  We appreciate 

your support. 

 

Village Fireworks Display Bawburgh village Hall fireworks display Saturday 2nd 

November. Doors open at 6.30 p.m. 

Bonfire at 7.30 p.m. 

Fireworks from 7:30pm 

Bar, Bbq, tuck shop, soup & mulled wine 

 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
School Fair Saturday 30th November 12-2 p.m. 

8th November – School Disco 

8th November – No open tray 

New Menus attached 

The Friends Newsletter attached  

Zumba letter attached 
 


